
From: Kasey Jones
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RO_2862 - 6310 Houston Place, Dublin - Former Bay Counties Petroleum
Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2012 11:27:33 AM

Good morning Dilan,
 
I just want to keep you in the loop with the most recent developments for the
subject site; our client recently requested that the UST Cleanup Fund (USTCF)
conduct a 5-Year Review for the subject property.  Pat Cullen of the USTCF called
me this morning to discuss the site; he mentioned that he expects to issue the
review within the next couple of weeks.
 
I also want you to know that the RP has just requested that Stratus look into filing
an appeal with the Regional Board for this case.  Stratus has not started this
process, as we hope to have both the 5-Year Review and your directive letter in
hand for discussion with the RP before proceeding down that road.
 
Stratus continues to research and prepare the SCM, as we discussed during our
meeting; though, we have not yet received your directive letter.
 
Sincerely,
 
Kasey L. Jones
Senior Project Manager
STRATUS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.
PH (415) 516-0373
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